

February 20, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Randall G. Motta of New Bedford, Massachusetts to the Veterans Advisory Board. This term will expire December 2020.

Attached is Mr Randall's attendance at board meetings from 2014 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds/ attachment

cc:

Randall G. Motta

Veterans Advisory Board

## City of New Bedford DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' SERVICES & BENEFITS



## **MEMORANDUM**

DATE: February 16, 2018

TO: Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor FROM: Christopher G. Gomes

SUBJ: Reappointment of VAB Members

Regarding the following request for reappointments:

Mr. Randall Motta has asked to be reappointed to the Veterans Advisory Board. Mr. Motta only physically attended a handful of meetings due to caring for his parents who have been ill for a prolonged period of time.

Mr. Anthony Resendes has asked to be reappointed to the Veterans Advisory Board. Mr. Resendes has only attended a handful of meetings due to college and military service requirements.

I believe both of these Veterans have a great deal to offer the board and should be reappointed. They have both maintained communication with the board even though they were not physically at the board meetings.

Thank you,